
 March 1, 2021 Council Meeting Minutes 

 

Meeting was called to order at 5:30 pm.  Members in attendance were Amber Amarjo, Erin Wright, 

Amber Ray, Stephanie Voss, Beth Shafer, Tamara Drake, Janet Benson, Jessica Jackson and Cindy 

Lentsch. 

Pledge of allegiance was led by Amber Ray and 4-H pledges was led by Stephanie Voss. 

Secretary’s report was sent out prior to meeting.  It was reviewed and approved with no changes noted. 

Treasure’s report was sent out prior to meeting.  It was discussed and approved with no changes. 

Club Reports were discussed.  Renegades 4-H did tattoo’s and rootbeer for the nursing home.  

Roadrunners delivered donuts to the firefighters and police officers.  Southflat is still short on members 

so they haven’t done much yet.   

Project meetings are starting for shooting and a lot of online classes are being offered.  Please check the 

Washakie County 4-H website and updates.   

Beth and Tamara report that show times will not change for upcoming fair.  They are looking at renting 

tents and they will be doing a tour to overlook what needs done at fairgrounds. 

Scholarship Committee was determined that School representative would be Amber Ray, 4-H leader 

would be Stephanie Voss, Extension office would be Amber Amarjo, Business person would be Deb 

Cornando, and Council member would be Tamara Drake. 

New member celebration will be broken up into two different meetings since one seems to be very 

overwhelming for first time members and families.  Amber is currently working on this and information 

will be sent out shortly. 

4-H carnival was discussed in detail and with the variances still being in place it was decided that we would 

reschedule for May 22nd from 2:30 pm till 5 pm and will be held inside as well as outside.  The theme will 

be Safari and tickets are taken care of since Janet ordered some last year and the carnival was cancelled.  

Food Pantry donations will be excepted and will receive a free ticket.  Times and duties will be assigned 

prior to carnival. 

Amber’s time was discussed and Amber asked anyone that could help run a chat room for upcoming 

Virtual Career Fair would be very much appreciated.  Quality assurance will be held over spring break so 

as many kids as possible can attend.   

Meeting adjourned at 6:47 pm 

Minutes by Erin Wright 


